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The Town of Enfield believes that it is in the best interest of all municipalities if The 
State of Maine funds the Property Tax Stabilization Program at 100% not the 56% 
that has been provided to municipalities thus far. Municipalities cannot afford to lose 
revenue. The lost tax revenues if this program is not filled at 100% will cause all 
towns to be over budget. As you all may know municipalities run a strict yearly 
budget and any variance from this budget puts a strain on the municipality causing the
overages which were not approved by local taxpayers. We urge you to vote to full fill 
the commitment that the State of Maine made to its municipalities when the Property 
Tax Stabilization Program was initially passed.


